
From: Peter Davidson-8456
To: Hannah Nguyen-5729
Subject: FW: Marlborough District Council historic well question for Hugh Bay relating to Omaka Orchard Old

Renwick Road
Date: Monday, 24 August 2020 7:16:39 a.m.

Morning Hannah – the open well & pipe doesn’t sound like 1113/1114 but there is definitely 2
beside each other so must be the ones near Old Renwick Road as no other irrigation pairs
 
Pete
 

From: bayvines [mailto:bayvines@xtra.co.nz] 
Sent: Saturday, 22 August 2020 5:35 PM
To: Peter Davidson-8456
Subject: RE: Marlborough District Council historic well question for Hugh Bay relating to Omaka
Orchard Old Renwick Road
 
Greetings Peter you are right with your assumptions the first well was an open well to 12
feet and a pipe from there. The second well is approximately 6 to 10 ft west of th first.
Trust this helps 
Regards Hugh 
 
 
 
Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone.
 
 
-------- Original message --------
From: Peter Davidson-8456 <Peter.Davidson@marlborough.govt.nz>
Date: 21/08/20 3:30 pm (GMT+12:00)
To: "'bayvines@xtra.co.nz'" <bayvines@xtra.co.nz>
Subject: Marlborough District Council historic well question for Hugh Bay relating to
Omaka Orchard Old Renwick Road
 
Hi Hugh,
 
Its Peter Davidson here – groundwater hydrologist at Marlborough District Council in
Blenheim. MDC are checking the location of the several thousand water wells in its
database are correct. We were wondering if you could help us with 2  wells drilled on the
Omaka Orchard property on Old Renwick Road in the 1970s. Both were drilled by
Waimea Drilling for orchard irrigation - the first in 1971 and the second in 1978. I’ve
attached the drillers logs. The question we had for you was whether both wells were drilled
near to each other near Old Renwick Road where the Alan Scott pump shed is now
located? We are sure the 1978 well (P28w/1114) was the main irrigation well near Old
Renwick Road for the apples - but we aren’t sure where well P28w/1113 was drilled but
probably near to well P28w/1114? This doesn’t affect consents Hugh its just to make sure
the information we show to the public of water well location on our website is accurate.
Any help you could give us would be great !
 
Regards
Peter
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